June 19, 1969

Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora,

I am somewhat anxious about the state of my application. The last communication I received from Bryn Mawr was a small card telling me to send in my Claremont transcripts. I did this about one month ago, but since that time I received no further word from B.M.C. Since it seemed to me that the Claremont transcripts was the only item missing from my file that was needed for a decision, I am wondering why no decision has been made?

It might merely be the time of the year it is that delays decisions; it might also be the fact the Claremont transcript never came. Could you be so kind as to see if there is any thing further that I must do before a decision can be made? I would appreciate this very much.

My year at Claremont was rather successful, and the department wants me to return in the fall. To help me make up my mind they have given me \$1500,00 cash for next year with the Promise of a part time teaching position the year after. However, I am still very much interested in attending B.M.C. even if more has to come from my own pocket. But it is important for me to know if I will be accepted at B.M.C. since in Claremont is waiting for an answer.

I was talking to miss Johnston last night, and she suggested that if accepted at Bryn Mawr I should spend a few days there before making up my mind.

I feel that this is a sound suggestion, since the last time I was there I stayed for only a few hours, and at the time was under certain emotional pressure I feel myself free of. Please, inform me if there is any thing further I must send in; and if not could you see if my application can be in any way expedited.

If accepted I should like very much to see you again when I come for a sound look.

Thank you [Signatura]